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Tuesday 17th March, 2020 

Year 5 & 6 Brewongle - Cancelled 
 

Due to new restrictions and recommendations around limiting the spread of Coronavirus, the Year 5 & 6 
excursions to Brewongle have been cancelled. All students who have already paid for this activity will be 
put into credit (fees in advance). 

This means that the money is allocated as a credit to your child and can be applied to the next school 
event. 

If you haven’t yet paid for your child’s resource pack or camp and would like this credit to be allocated to 
one of these please tick one of the boxes below. If the note is not returned, the money will remain in credit 
for the next event. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Ms Campion                   
Principal                  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Return to: The Office                                 Due: Friday 8th June, 2018 

Year 5 & 6 Brewongle – Cancelled 
 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________ Class _______  
 
 Please apply my payment of $35.00 towards my child’s resource pack 
 
             Or  
 

Please apply my payment or $35.00 to the camp deposit and I will make an additional payment of                       
$15.00 

 
 

 
Signature of Parent or Carer: _______________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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